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                           Dear parents, hello !    

 

             Important: Ordre du jour de la prochaine rencontre 

 

The next PAC meeting will be on Thursday March 1, at 7 p.m. at Jules Verne 

Library. Find attached the agenda because we plan votes to the budget.  

  

                For your information: Disco diner 

 

Please find beside the poster for the 
next social event for funding the field 
trip to Strathcona and Brackendale.  

 

Book the baby-sitting thanks to the 
information slip sent at home!   

 

   We kindly appeal to your generosity        
for your donation (gift card, bottle of 
wine, chocolats, etc.) and for buying 
tickets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018   
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓   Date to remember   

Check our online  calendar for activities   and important dates.  

✓   You have a message for the parents communauty   

Please contact the  PAC secretary  no lather than two days before the newletter publication. You can also contact your class representative.  

✓   Your PAC is on Facebook   

Clic k   her e  t o find our Facebook page.  

http://aperosedesvents.com/
http://aperosedesvents.com/
http://aperosedesvents.com/wp-content/uploads/ressources/APÉ-ODJ-2018-03-01.pdf
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